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PRESS RELEASE 
11/2/2020 
Five-Day Closure on Striker Road for Culvert Pipe Rehabilitation 

 

Striker Road will be closed between Willow Pond Boulevard and Heritage Boulevard for five (5) 

days starting Monday, November 16, 2020 thru Friday November 20, 2020; weather permitting. 

The closure is for a base repair project and the road will not be open for local and emergency 

traffic. 

 

 
 

For more information, contact Public Works Director Kenny Hickey at (513) 683-5360. 




